
ABOUT THE PROPERTY

GET IN TOUCH

WORKPLACE
DESIGNED FOR
EXECELLENCE

Phone
+61 3 9020 5756

Website
https://www.firstcontact.co/Work
hub

Address
Level 8, 488 Bourke St, Melbourne
VIC 3000

Email
workhub.reception@firstcontact.co

Unlock Your Best Work at Workhub – 488
Bourke Street, Melbourne

Located right opposite the RACV Club and
just steps from the legal precinct, Workhub
offers a premium coworking space designed
for productivity, flexibility, and
collaboration.

At Workhub, you’ll enjoy cutting-edge
facilities, including AV-equipped meeting
rooms, blazing fast internet, modern
interiors, and adaptable workstations that
suit your needs.

With a prime CBD address, excellent
transport links (trams, buses, and trains),
and a neighborhood packed with top-notch
cafes, retail, and essential services,
Workhub gives you convenience at your
fingertips—so you can focus on what
matters most.



WORKPLACE
OVERVIEW

WorkHub offers a deluxe workspace with
breathtaking city views, modern meeting
rooms and an inviting communal kitchenette.
The elegant design and sophisticated
interiors create a professional yet
comfortable environment.

PREMIUM PROPERTY
AMENITIES

Secure LockersOpen DesksQuiet Area

Soundproof Phone
BoothsPrinter

Concierge
Services

Meeting Rooms
(AV Avaliable)

Kitchenette

Exe. Office
Suites

EXCLUSIVE RATES

SERVICES

MEMBERSHIPS

DAY PASS$50

HOT DESK (12 DAYS PER MONTH)$200

DEDICATED DESK (PER MONTH)$400

VIRTUAL OFFICE (PER MONTH)$80

PRIVATE OFFICE (PER MONTH)$1250

MEETING ROOM (AV INCLUDED)

MEETING ROOM (WITHOUT AV) $65

$75


